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Combined Board and General Meeting Minutes
Date: September 11, 2018
Status: Approved

Present for Board Meeting:  Doug Wickre, Bob Jones, Ken Terrill, Donna Goebel, Clarence 
Norton, and Dave Kuhlman

Present for General Meeting: Matt Howard, Les Bridges, Todd Rogers, Tyler Houck
Board Meeting called to order: at 6:30 pm.

New Guest(s):

Handouts: Minutes, list of bills to pay and treasurer's report.

Last Months' Minutes: The minutes were approved as read.

Treasurer's report:  The Treasurer's report was approved as read on a motion by Bob Jones 
and seconded by Ken Terrill.
 
The detail of the Treasurer's report is available at the general meeting or you can contact Donna 
Goebel.

Old Business

Upcoming Shoots

IDPA match - 4th Saturday of the month through September

Sept 23 - Hunter sight-in open to the public.  8:00-16:00 

Check the website calendar pages for details.

Dues Increase

The $10 dues increase will go into effect on October 1 for 2019.  Paying members will also be 
eligible for one Friends of NRA raffle ticket, i.e. “one member, one draw.”

Friends of NRA Banquet Firearm

The firearm the board chose for the 2018 Friends of NRA raffle is a Kimber 30-06 rifle. 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ECSA Insurance

Matt Howard and Les Bridges discussed the ECSA general liability insurance policy.  The policy 
is an NRA endorsed policy that is based on approximately $8/member.  In addition, a policy that 
covers personal liability of directors and board members was discussed.  Both present and 
passed board members would be covered.

On a motion by Clarence Norton and seconded by Dave Kuhlman the board voted to purchase 
this policy.
 
New Business

Trash and Brass Buckets

The board discussed volunteers to periodically empty the trash and recycle the brass buckets.  
Brass buckets need to be sorted into steel, aluminum, and brass for recycle.  Bob Jones 
volunteered that the sheriff’s work group could be used to do the sorting.  

Prescribed Burn 

Matt Howard, Department of Forestry, discussed the recent fire at the range.  Based on his 
assessment, Matt concluded that the fire was caused be an unusual coincidence of dry weather,  
wind, and bad target steel.  Matt recommended a prescribed burn out to the 500 yard berm and 
that 10-15 feet in front of the targets be sterilized.  He offered that the burn could be supervised 
by the Department of Forestry as a training exercise.  No date was specified, but the burn would 
be scheduled as soon as possible based on weather conditions.  He also recommended that the 
range be reopened until 12:00 noon because weather conditions were no longer critical.
 

Good of the Order

Nothing to report this month.
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ECSA Membership

You can use the Membership Form on the  ‘Join ECSA’ page of the ECSA website to join or pay 
your dues.   Just print the form, fill it out, and send it with your check to Eagle Cap Shooters 
Association (PO Box 928, Joseph, Or. 97846).

When the Treasurer receives your dues and you complete a range safety orientation test, a 
membership card and the gate combination will be mailed to you.

The meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm.

Next Meeting:  October 9, 2018 at Tomas - 309 S. River St, Enterprise.  The Board meeting 
starts at 6:30 pm and the general membership meeting follows at 7:00 pm.
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